
 

  

4th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Y11 Revision Evening – 16th November 2022 
 

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Revision evening, which will take place on 
Wednesday 16th November in the Phoenix Theatre from 5.30pm. 
 
This event will help you to support your child over this very important school year and 
ensure they are prepared for their exams next summer.  
 
There will be talks around mental health and well-being, revision techniques, sleep and 
nutrition and much more. Revision guides will be available to order and we will also be 
handing out mini reports for students. This will give you your child’s target grades, as well as 
information on their current progress and achievement. 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you and your child and are excited for the 
opportunity to help and support you in any way possible during this important time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss L Proctor 
Principal 
 

 
Please return this slip to your Head of Year 
 
I/We would be delighted to attend the Year 11 Revision Evening on Wednesday 16th 
November. 
 
Student Name _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Date_________________________________    Signature_____________________________ 
 


